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15th July 2019

We say a fond farewell to our Year 6 pupils moving on to the next exciting steps in their education journey, and to the families moving on from Ysgol Trelawnyd this year.

Year 6 parents and guests are invited to St Michael and All Angels Church at 1.15pm on Friday 19th July for the Leavers’ Service, followed by Afternoon Tea in the School Hall.

Thank you to ALL our families for your continuous support throughout the year. We hope you have a relaxing Summer break. In total this year the PTA have raised £2000 to enhance our curriculum and supported us with transport costs for trips and sports festivals.

We were blessed with lovely weather and it was lovely to see so many of you at our Summer Fete. Thank you for your support and for any donations for the raffle and stalls. A special mention to members of the Trelawnyd Community Group who provided the barbecue and candy floss for our school event and very kindly made a donation to the raffle. The School Council and PTA worked tirelessly and £1250 (WOW!) was raised for school funds. 

A big thank you to all the staff who work with dedication to create rich learning experiences for our children.

Considering the growing costs of school uniform and in line with our School values and actions to sustainability and waste reduction there will be a Uniform Swap Shop in the School Hall on Thursday 18th July at 3pm. Any outgrown ‘but still have life in them’ items of school uniform can be brought into school and ‘swapped’.

ICE LOLLY SALE Thursday 18th July at 3pm (AND at 11.30am for Nursery)

The last day of term (Friday 19th) will be Own Clothes Day, however, there is an expectation that Year 6 pupils MUST wear a school jumper or their Leavers’ hoodie for the Church Service in the afternoon.

AWARDS

· Well done to the Eco Council and Mrs Palmer who have worked tirelessly to help us achieve the Platinum Eco Award (the highest accolade)!
· We have achieved the Campus Cymraeg Bronze Award - thank you to the Criw Cymraeg and Mr Williams.
· Key Stage 2 were awarded the Dragon Sports Silver Award for their participation in the Rural Schools Festivals throughout the year.
· At the Flintshire Primary Schools Games Association Award Ceremony last Friday, Matteo Evans Ford was awarded MOST PROMISING MALE SPORTSPERSON IN FLINTSHIRE 2018-19. We all wish Matteo well with his future sporting achievements.
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Flintshire Summer Playscheme - Starts Monday 22nd July Ends Friday 9th August
Trelawnyd Recreation Ground Mon/Wed/Fri 
Gwaenysgor Recreation Ground Tues/Thurs
Dates for your diary:
Term dates for 2019-20

Tue 3rd Sept 2019 - Thur 24th Oct 2019   /   Mon 4th Nov 2019 - Fri 20th Dec 2019
Mon 6th Jan 2020 - Fri 14th Feb 2020   /   Mon 24th Feb 2020 - Fri 3rd Apr 2020
Mon 20th Apr 2020 - Thur 21st May 2020   /   Tue 2nd Jun 2020 - Fri 17th Jul 2020

School is closed: 

Mon 2nd Sep 2019 

Fri 25th Oct 2019
Fri 22nd May 2020
Mon 1st Jun 2020
Mon 20th Jul 2020

Sept 11th - 13th 2019 Bikeability training Y56

Sept 30th - Oct 2nd 2019 Y56 residential to Nant BH 
Apr 21st - 22nd 2020 Y34 residential to Kingswood Activity Centre

